From: Amit Rajgarhia
To: PlanningCommission AP
Subject: Dishdash Supports Cityline

Date: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 12:54:05 PM

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links.

Hello City of Sunnyvale team, My name is Amit and I am the district manager at Dishdash Restaurant Group. We support the cityline developments. Thanks Amit

Dishdash Restaurant 190 S. Murphy Ave Sunnyvale, CA 94086 PH: 408-774-1889 FAX: 408-774-1896 www.dishdash.com From: Gary Gold

To: PlanningCommission AP
Subject: Citiline proposed improvements

Date: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 12:16:47 PM

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links.

Re: Monday's meeting.

I'm in support of the proposed improvements that Citiline has requested for retail, office space, two levels of underground parking, extension of Frances, and other associated improvements.

Sincerely, Dr. Gary Gold

Gary Gold, O.D.

Dr. Gary Gold & Associates
130 S. Sunnyvale Ave.
Sunnyvale, CA 94086
408-736-3802
www.drgoldeyes.com

This message is intended for a particular addressee and is privileged information. If you have received this email in error, please contact us and delete the message immediately.

From: Gary Gold <gary@drgoldeyes.com>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 5:27 PM

To: PlanningCommission AP < PlanningCommission@sunnyvale.ca.gov >

Cc: 'Mike Johnson' < michael@sunnyvaledowntown.com>

Subject: Block 3 DSP Amendment

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links.

Planning Commission:

I recommend approval of the DSP Amendment and the Development Agreement. The project looks great and will be a Sunnyvale Downtown asset moving forward.

Best Regards,

Dr. Gary Gold

SDA Board Chair

Gary Gold, O.D.
Dr. Gary Gold & Associates
130 S. Sunnyvale Ave.
Sunnyvale, CA 94086
408-736-3802
www.drgoldeyes.com

This message is intended for a particular addressee and is privileged information. If you have received this email in error, please contact us and delete the message immediately.



To: Mayor Klein, Members of the Sunnyvale City Council and Members of the Planning Commission

Subject: Livable Sunnyvale Endorsement of the CityLine Project

Livable Sunnyvale has followed the evolution of the Downtown Specific Plan and the CityLine developments closely, over the course of dozens of outreach meetings.

At our general meeting on April 1st, Sares Regis Assistant VP Travis Duncan presented the latest plans. On April 22nd, Livable Sunnyvale and Catalyze SV met with CityLine to review the first phase projects before voting to endorse.

At our May 6th General Meeting, Livable Sunnyvale members voted to endorse the next phase of CityLine construction: Block 18 Sub-Block 1, Sub-Block 3 Residential, and Sub-Block 3 Office.

Our endorsement is based on the following factors:

- 1. Over several years, CityLine has held multiple outreach meetings on building architecture and park elements, soliciting input from the community. Livable Sunnyvale has participated in this outreach process, providing extensive comments and suggestions, many of which were incorporated in the project plans.
- 2. The 792 homes, including 12.5% affordable housing, is located within walking distance of the Sunnyvale Caltrain Station and along major bike routes.
- 3. The development uses all electric appliances with the possible exception of restaurant cooking.
- 4. This mixed use development is badly needed to create a thriving downtown which has been dormant for decades.
- 5. This project will strengthen the identity of our downtown. The extension of Murphy Avenue, one of the first actions taken, is key to recreating the downtown grid. The proposed Redwood Square will provide green space and an iconic gathering place at the center of downtown.

As we recover from the COVID-19 pandemic over the next year, building out the downtown plan will be needed more than ever. We urge the Planning Commision and the City Council to approve this long-awaited development.

Respectfully, on behalf of Livable Sunnyvale:
Richard Mehlinger, Chair
Tara-Martin Milius, Vice-Chair
Justin Wang, Vice-Chair
Julia Liu
Gail Rubino
Galen Davis
Mike Serrone

Ktea Cafe

139 S Murphy Ave Sunnyvale, Ca 94086 650-305-6595

Monday:8/10/2020

City of Sunnyvale

Planning Commission Sunnyvale, Ca 94086

To: Honorable Major and City Council

Subject: SDA's support for the DSP and Phase 2 of the Cityline Development and Minkoff Developments.

As a Business Owner, Board Member and Treasure with the Sunnyvale Downtown Association. I wanted to say I support the Downtown Specific Plan and the Cityline Phase II of the development. We appreciate the developers working to support the entire Sunnyvale downtown and working with the SDA.

Sincerely,

Katie Voong

Owner, Ktea Café

Kteacafe@gmail.com